
April 2024 

Curriculum Information  

Year 1 -Summer Term 

 

English 
We will explore texts of different types, including: 

Traditional Rhymes 
Instructions 
Stories with familiar 

settings 
 
We will also be ensuring daily practise of 
spelling, Phonics and handwriting.  
 

Maths 
In Year 1  this term, the children will cover a 
range of 

Measurement  
-Length and Height 
-Mass and Volume 
-Position and Direction 
-Money 
-Time 

Number  
- Multiplication and Division 
- Fractions 
- Place value up to 100  
 

Curriculum  
Science - To record and use data and answer 
questions using observations. We will be 
focusing on Plants. 
 
Humanities - To compare life in Kenya to life in 
Blackpool,looking at the climate, weather, the 
food they eat and how they go to school. After 
half term we will learn about a significant 
explorer. 
 
RE -  To learn why the bible is a special book to 
Christians and about other faith’s special books. 
 
PE - Our topics this term are athletics and 
striking and fielding. 
 
Computing - We will be creating animated story 
books and learning how to code. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Art - We will be making birds with different 
media. 
 
DT - To make a puppet using textiles, following 
the design, make, evaluate process.  
 

Homework 
Homework will continue to be set on Google 
Classroom on Friday afternoons, due the 
following Thursday. This includes an activity on 
MyMaths, weekly spellings to practise and 
reading.  
 
PE Days 
Our designated PE days this half term are 
Monday(outdoor) and Wednesday(indoor). 
Please ensure that you have your PE kit in 
school, earrings are removed and long hair tied 
back on this day.  
 
Reading 
In addition to any homework tasks you can also 
support your child by listening to them read as 
often as possible, but they need to have their 
record signed at least three times. Children 
have the opportunity to change their books 
once a week. Please could books be in school 
every day, to allow us to read with your children 
too. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Please 
do not hesitate to contact school if you have 
any queries or concerns. 
 
Mrs Cowell, Mrs Wallbank and Miss Everson 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


